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FROM óTHE HEARTô 
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28 February 2018 

 
Sacred Heart School Staff, Board and P&F Commitment Mass  
Last Saturday evening at the 6.00pm Mass, the school staff, school board and P&F made a 
commitment to serving the school community in their various roles throughout 2018.   They 
dedicated themselves in transforming the school by showing the love of God through all their 
interactions with other staff, families and the students in their care.   The parish community 
prayed that God would strengthen those working in the school community and encourage 
them top use their gifts to serve the mission of the Church.  
 
Swimming Carnival 1 March 2018  
Tomorrow is our annual Sacred Heart Swimming Carnival.  Participation in any carnival is im-
portant to a childôs feeling of belonging within the school.  Their skill level is not as important 
as their participation and display of sportsmanship.  We look forward to seeing parents, grand-
parents and friends at the carnival, cheering on their child regardless of whether they are in a 
championship or novelty event.    Time: 9.30am  
 
Labour Day Public Holiday  
Labour Day, like Anzac Day, is a day when we remember the sacrifices our forebears made: 
the mateship, the loyalty and the determination to build and protect the freedom and rights 
we now enjoy.   It has its origins in the eight hour day movement, which advocated eight hours 
for work, eight hours for recreation, and eight hours for rest.   Previously workers were re-
quired to work long hours each week . . . 10 to 12 hours a day six days a week. While a 
change was made to the hours worked each day, the five day work week we enjoy today took 
almost a century longer to be adopted finally in 1948.   Labour Day is a day we remember the 
efforts of the labour movement which brought us basic advances such as minimum wage lev-
els, safety in the workplace and the right to bargain for workersô rights as a collective.  A good 
discussion with children could be had about the six hour school day compared to  
 
SMOKING IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED IN THE CHURCH/SCHOOL GROUNDS  
We ask ALL parents and visitors to the school and church to refrain from smoking on the 
grounds. This means that smokers ARE NOT to wander behind the church or stand between 
cars to have a cigarette. The law is in place to reduce the possible exposure of second hand 

Bayan is a 12 year old Syrian girl, living with her family in Jordan. 
An ambitious student, Bayan has her sights set on a career as 

an ophthalmologist. As a quiet, young refugee 
she struggled to overcome the trauma of growing up in a conflict 
zone and faced the prospect of missing out on schooling. With Cari-
tas Australiaôs support, Bayan is an academic high-achiever who is 
flourishing in a stable school environment.  
 
Please donate to Project Compassion 2018 and help bring 

stability to vulnerable youth, providing just futures for 
others like Bayan.  

A Just Future starts with your support! You can donate through 

Project Compassion boxes/envelopes, visit www.caritas.org.au/

projectcompassion or phone 1800 024 413.  

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion
http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion


smoke to the Sacred Heart School Community.  Numerous scientific studies have shown that exposure to SHS 
causes or promotes a number of illnesses and diseases, including lung cancer and heart disease.  Thank you 
for your cooperation.   Please pass the message on to friends and family who may be in the school/church 
grounds for any reason.  
 
School Carpark Security  
Please be mindful in the school carpark when leaving your car.  Lock your windows and doors and donôt leave 
valuables or bags visible. 
 
RAINBOWS  
Unfortunately the Rainbows program will not be run in semester 1 this year due to a lack of interest.   We will 
put out registration forms at the beginning of Term 3.  
 
Information and Communication Technology Use by Students  
Today your child will be bringing home the revised policy óInformation and Communication Technology Use by 
Studentsô.  It is vital that, as parents, you read and discuss with your children the contents of the policy as the 
information will affect their learning throughout their time at Sacred Heart.   The eldest child in the family has 
the policy attached to the forms that we require as a part of the Information and Communication Technology 
use in the school, however each child requires a separate form to be signed and returned to school by 9 
March please.   
 
There is also a photo permission form for each child as well.  This photo permission is different to the permis-
sions signed for the use of SeeSaw and allows your childôs photograph to be used for a range of purposes in-
cluding in the school newsletter, on the school or CEWA website, on school open nights and in the local news-
paper.  Please read thoroughly, fill in the form and return it to school by 9 March please.   
PLEASE NOTE:  Kindy children will not receive the forms to fill in, as they have recently received and signed 
these. 
 
Year 4 Mass -  7 March 2018  
All friends and family are invited to join us as the Year 4 classes lead us in the Mass for the 3 rd Wednesday in 
Lent next week, on 7 March.   A reminder that the Mass is not a performance, so please refrain from 
taking photos and/or videos of your children participating in any way throughout the 
mass.   Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 

Assistant Principal  

 

Sacred Heart Primary 

School  

Early Learning Program  

The Early Learning Centre at Sacred Heart Prima-
ry School Thornlie has current vacancies in their 
school based Early Learning Program for children 
who have reached 24months of age. 

The program is run by a degree qualified teacher in   
accordance with the NQF. 

Enrolments can be booked in for morning and/or af-
ternoon as well as full day sessions. 

Please phone Amanda McCorkill on 9251 3014  to 
book a tour or for more information.  

Things to Surrender during Lent  

(and beyond)  

¶ Grumpiness  ï irritability is a choice. We can 
choose to be grumpy and hang on to our right 
to be foul -tempered, or we can choose to be 
pleasant and good humored. 

 
¶ Blame  ï when things go wrong, stop looking 

for a scapegoat. Practice acceptance and re-
sponsibility. 

 
¶ Superiority  ï A judgmental attitude is like a 

rotting corpse ï it spreads itôs bile over every-
one in criticism and put downs.  

 
¶ Gossip  ï resist taking delight in someone 

elseôs failure. Protect their reputation and let 
the bad news stop with you.  

 
¶ Vanity  ï give up self-obsession and the fanta-

sy that the world revolves around you. Start 
revolving your life around God and youôll find 
more joy than you ever dreamed.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are now accepting  

enrolments for  

Kindergarten 2019  

If your child was born between  

1 July 2014 to 30 June 2015  

they will start Kindergarten at the beginning of 2019.  
Enrolment forms can be obtained from the school office 
and must be lodged with us as soon as possible.  Inter-
views will commence early in Term Two 2018. 

PLEASE NOTE 

MONDAY IS A PUBLIC HOLIDAY AND THERE IS  

NO  CANTEEN ON TUESDAY. 

ORDER FORMS FOR THE POP UP LUNCH HAVE 
GONE HOME TODAY AND MUST CLOSE FRIDAY  

11.00AM.   This is for physical and online orders. 


